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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 
W/E 18th February 2022 

Dear All, 
 
Not how we expected the half term to finish!  Sorry for the inconvenience, however, I was left with no choice but to 
close.  

I am sure that most of you would have seen the portacabin in the car par; from today the work starts ramping up as 
far as the decarbonisation project is concerned.  Over half term, the team are hoping to install the solar panels, 
change the radiators and replace our non-LED lights (amongst many other things). 

As I mentioned last week, after half term (and please do remember that Monday 28th February is an inset day), we 
will no longer be operating in bubbles. This means that we will be back to whole school worship each day, pupils will 
be able to mix at break and lunch times and Topaz Class will be back to entering the school via the cloakroom (with 
Sapphire pupils). 

We are also looking forward to our World Book Day celebrations on Thursday 3rd March. As per Lisa’s letter, pupils 
can come in dressed as their favourite character from a book: we have a number of ‘off timetable’ events planned 
most of which the staff are looking forward to!!! 

Please remember, if your child develops one of these symptoms they should stay away from school and book a PCR 
test online or by calling 119: 

• A new, continuous cough, and/or 

• A temperature, and/or 

• A loss of, or change to, sense of taste and/or smell.  
 
Free Acrylic Paint   
We have been kindly donated lots of acrylic paint for use by our pupils. As we have only limited use for this in school 
curriculum time, we are offering some to parents free of charge (or for a donation to ASSA if you feel son inclined).  
Please contact Lou in the office. 
 
Have a great (extended) half term, 
 
Nigel  
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